
Dexter A. Johnson 
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL 

 

900 COURT ST NE S101 
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065 

(503) 986-1243 
FAX: (503) 373-1043 

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc 

   
 

 Page 1 of 1 SB 550 

Open Government Impact Statement  Measure: SB 550 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly    Only impacts on Original or Engrossed 
2021 Regular Session     Versions are Considered Official 

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles 
Date: 1/29/2021 

 

SUMMARY 

Requires public body employer to establish and implement process by which employees may 
request employer to use unique identifier in lieu of employee’s name in records contained by 
employer for purposes of public records requests. 

Exempts from public disclosure names, together with home address and telephone number, of 
public employees and members of labor organization whenever employee has been assigned 
unique identifier. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure the name, home address and telephone number 
of an employee of a public body upon request by the employee. 

If these public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, 
the public could receive additional personally identifiable information of employees of public 
bodies. 


